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Ennis, David, EMNRD

From: Roth, Daniela, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 3:25 PM
To: Eustice, Chris, EMNRD
Subject: New Mine Permit Application, Copper Flat Mine, Permit No. SI027RN

Dear Chris Eustice: 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to review and comment on the New Mine Permit Application 
for the Copper Flat Mine, in Sierra County, NM (Permit No. SI027RN). 
 
As identified in the Baseline Data Characterization Report (Vol. 1) there are several state listed plant 
species that have the potential to occur in the vicinity of the project (Cirsium wrightii, Escobaria 
duncanii, Hedeoma todsenii).  Surveys for these species were conducted by Parametrix in 2010 and 
2011 and no state or federally listed plants were found (Biological Resources Survey Report 
2011).  Therefore I do not anticipate any impacts to these species from the proposed mining project. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further help. 
 
Daniela Roth 
 
BOTANY PROGRAM COORDINATOR 
EMNRD-Forestry Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
(505)476-3347 (Phone) 
(505)476-3330 (Fax) 
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